£
Platinumone

October 07, 2021

To,
BSE limited,
Mumbai

Subject: Clarification on Price Movement
Reference: L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2021-2022 / 320

Dear Sir / Madam,

This is with reference to your mail dated October 07, 2021 on the captioned subject, asking for
clarification on Price Movement. We would like to bring to your kind attention that the Company has
and will make necessary disclosures in accordance with Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations,
2015 from time to time and has not withheld any material information / event that in our opinion would
have a bearing on the price of our scrip.

Therefore, the change in the share price is purely due to market conditions and is market driven.

Kindly take the same on your records.

For Platinumone Business Services Limited

Amey Narendra Saxena
Managing Director
DIN: 02194001




